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Earlier this year, Congress passed a federal budget 
that included a one-year defunding of Planned 
Parenthood and the abortion industry 
behemoth quickly filed a lawsuit to stop the defunding 
from going into effect. 
  
While the court considers the case, the judge ruled 
that Planned Parenthood will continue receiving 
federal dollars for non-abortive services while the 
lawsuit is ongoing. This ruling is not the end of the 
matter, it’s only the beginning of a major court 
battle.  
 
But here's what’s remarkable: even with continued 
federal funding (for now), Planned Parenthood is 
struggling. Already this year, dozens of Planned 
Parenthood facilities have closed their doors. One 
tracker lists 41 facilities that have shuttered! The 
abortion giant is finding it harder and harder to keep its 
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business afloat —even before losing all taxpayer 
subsidies.  
 
What happens if Planned Parenthood loses in 
court?  
 
According to Planned Parenthood’s own statement: 
“nearly 200 Planned Parenthood health centers in 24 
states across the country are at risk of closure” and 
further, “more than 90% of those closures would occur 
in states where abortion is legal.”  
 
There are 2 Planned Parenthood facilities in Arkansas 
and they do NOT perform abortions or receive public 
funding. But here’s what is at stake for the unborn 
around the country: nearly 200 Planned Parenthoods 
locations shut down, including almost 180 abortion 
facilities in states whose laws do little or nothing 
to protect unborn human life. How incredible would 
that be?! That’s the scale of this court fight.  
 
Would you pray for the outcome of the defunding case 
and help us spread the word by forwarding this email? 
Your friends can sign up for our emails here.  
 
Thank you for supporting life and helping us keep 
Arkansas safe for women and babies in the womb!  

 

Donate Today! 
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